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Buy a 
Brick 

Don't miss your chance to be part of library history. Bricks are still 
available for purchase! Bricks purchased before the spring 
deadline will be laid in late May or early June. 

  

Spring Deadline is April 15! 

 

New Hudson Writers Group  

First Mondays, 6:30PM - 8:45PM 

We are inviting writers, both beginners and experienced 
authors, to come together at the library on the first Monday of 
each month, beginning on February 7th, to share their work 
and offer feedback. If you want to share your work, bring 
several copies of a short (5 pages or less) sample of writing.  

  
 

Learning to Knit  

Mondays, starting March 7th at 1:00PM 

If you have a hankering for knitting, but never found the 
opportunity to learn how, a new knitting group is forming. 
Participants will need to bring yarn and a pair of needles 
(#6 is recommended.)  Please call us at 886-6030 x4522 
with any questions and to sign up. 

  
 

LEGO® Brick Club  

Fridays, 3:30-4:30PM or Saturdays, 2:00-3:00PM 

Quick Links 

 Upcoming Events   

 RML Website  

 

New Fiction 
Finding Frankie,  
by Maeve Binchy 

 
Gideon's Sword,  

by Preston & Child 
 

Fatal Error,  
by J.A. Jance 

 
Restless Heart,  

by Wynonna Judd 

 

New Non-Fiction 

Battle Hymn of the Tiger 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001VhPRCG7rHs8VE1RxJS0K0P18r_6Tl1AFbGFevRJ1nNLZd51xCypfpo9LHv5QftE9jg_XUT3hg_ja6hvYLDPa8QE092XeAmNG4GVthukMRo8Pj2Cd5_cFm77HvI_KliI_KYijUWuKDxBI5aBVqa44WQGuMf6PJyilSS83HY5uF9E=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001VhPRCG7rHs8VE1RxJS0K0P18r_6Tl1AFbGFevRJ1nNLZd51xCypfpo9LHv5QftE9jg_XUT3hg_ja6hvYLDPa8ck3zIRXxcDAk5c6j2YQKs0F6yqlW68Nq7tvOiHUZQ-N
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001VhPRCG7rHs8VE1RxJS0K0P18r_6Tl1AFbGFevRJ1nNLZd51xCypfpo9LHv5QftE9jg_XUT3hg_ja6hvYLDPa8ck3zIRXxcDAk5c6j2YQKs0F6yqlW68Nq7tvOiHUZQ-N


We are hosting a LEGO® Brick club for ages 5-12 using the 
library's supply of LEGO® Bricks. Please - don't bring your 
own from home, but we're still looking for donations! No 
registration is required, but please attend either Friday or 
Saturday. Bigger bricks will be available for younger 
siblings.  

  
 

February is Hobbies and Crafts Month  

 

February is Hobbies and Crafts Month! Cardholders at 
RML can access the Hobbies and Crafts Reference 
Center through the library's website. This unique 
resource offers detailed how-to instructions and videos, 

creative ideas for projects and articles about crafts and hobbies. Subject 
areas include arts & crafts, collecting, games & electronics, model building, 
home & leisure, needlework, outdoor & nature, scrapbooking and 
papercraft. To find it from our website, go to http://www.rodgerslibrary.org/ 
and click Online Resources at the top of the homepage. After you log in, 
select Hobbies and Crafts Reference Center from the list.  And stop by the 
library to check out any of our many hobby and craft books.  

  
 

Friends of the Library Second Hand Prose Booksale  

2nd Sunday of the Month, 11AM - 3PM 

Second Hand Prose is held at the Hills Memorial Library building at 18 
Library Street. You'll find books, videos, CDs and more. Most hardbacks 
are $1 and paperbacks, $.50. Friends members may enter early, at 10AM. 
Friends membership applications are available at the booksale, at Rodgers 
Memorial Library, and on our website. New members are always welcome! 
 
Gently used books, DVDs, CDs, etc. may be donated at the sale or at 
Rodgers Memorial Library during library hours. 
 
The Friends meet at Rodgers Memorial Library on Tuesday, March 15, 
from 7-9PM.  

  

Mother, 
by Amy Chua 

  
Irish Thuder: The Hard 
Life of Mickey Ward, 

by Bob Halloran 
  

Extreme New England 
Weather, 

by Josh Judge 
  

American Idol: The 
Untold Story, 

by Richard Rushfield  

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001VhPRCG7rHs8VE1RxJS0K0P18r_6Tl1AFbGFevRJ1nNLZd51xCypfpo9LHv5QftE9jg_XUT3hg_ja6hvYLDPa8ck3zIRXxcDAk5c6j2YQKs0F6yqlW68Nq7tvOiHUZQ-N
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104276052487&id=preview

